
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends in Christ, 

 

 It is my pleasure to recommend participation in the Knights of Columbus to all Catholic 

men in the Archdiocese of Omaha. I am a Knight myself.  I know of the positive impact of the 

charitable work of the Knights of Columbus here and around the world.   

 

 Fellowship among Catholic men is a great good, and the brotherhood in the Knights of 

Columbus draws men closer to Christ Jesus, who is at the heart of the Knights. It is this 

relationship that makes the fellowship an opportunity to form Catholic Gentlemen. 

 

 I encourage you to become a Knight of Columbus and to become more active in your 

faith through this association of Catholic men. 

 

 With best wishes and prayers, I am 

 

     Sincerely yours in Christ, 

      
     Most Reverend George J. Lucas 

     Archbishop of Omaha 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


